


 

 

As a regular visitor to the Barrytown flats over the last 20 years I support the application.  

It is an opportunity for the area to grow economically with resident families potentially earning better wages, more 

families moving to the area, the school roll increasing, and other businesses establishing locally to support the 

increased demand for goods and services. The increased number of residents will host more visitors that will spend 

money in the area. 

It is an innovative use of pasture in the current climate of potentially expensive changes to rules around the 

traditional farming of livestock.  

The habitat after the rehabilitation is likely to support a more diverse range of species than the current pasture. 

The minerals mined are going to be mined somewhere in the world – it is better that they are mined from an area 

that will be subject to rules and regulations for the duration of the project, and that will be restored after the mining 

is finished. 

 

That the consent application be approved in its entirety. 

 




